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Dear Mr. Honeycutt,

Your application for a four bedroom home on lot 46 in Plantation at Vineyard
Green has been reviewed and denied. The lot is currently permitted for a three bedroom
house. This letter is at your request to inform you of your options.

The application has been denied based on available space on this lot. A
pretreatment system may be a suitable alternative. In order for this to be determined a
Soil Consultant must run the appropriate tests to determine if the soil is suitable for such
a system and if there is enough room. You may also build a three bedroom house with
your current permit. Please contact me if you have any further questions.

Respe

Oliver Tolksdorf, RS
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